
Josh Baynes visits Stewart

  

Josh Baynes from the KCRG Weather Academy came to Stewart School on Thursday, October
29 to speak to the 5 second grade classes. Each class had just finished their Weather Unit and
Josh's visit was agreat ending to all that had been learned.  He did some weatherexperiments
and shared safety tips during severe weather!
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